
    
ที่ 80000046/44 

 19 June 2017 

Subject Disclosure of the Roadshow Presentation on the Company's Website 

To President 

The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

PTT Public Company Limited (“PTT”) would like to inform that PTT has already posted the 

Roadshow presentation for PTT Group NDR with Phatra in Singapore scheduled for investors on June 21, 

2017 on the Company’s website in the following link 

http://ptt.listedcompany.com/misc/PRESN/20170619-ptt-ndr-2017.pdf     

 
Please be informed accordingly. 

  

 Yours Sincerely, 
 

 

 (Mrs. Nitima Thepvanangkul)                                                       

                                                                                      Chief Financial Officer 
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